
Primary 1 Room 2
TERM 2

Welcome back and a Happy New Year! 
Room 2 worked really hard in term 1 and we
are confident they will keep this up this term.
We have started this term focusing on
Burns’. The children have done a great job
learning their poem and we are looking
forward to seeing who makes it through for
the Burns’ assembly. 
We have changed the toys in the classroom
around. The children are enjoying the kitchen
area and the bricks for building.

Happy New Year!

Literacy

This term we will be continuing to learn
the individual sounds. We aim to have
taught all the alphabet sounds by Easter.
We will be continuing to work on
blending and our common words. 
In reading, we will be continuing to work
on different reading strategies such as
using the picture and sounding out. 
In writing, we will be building sentences
and trying to extend our writing. We will
keep remembering capital letters at the
start, full stops at the end and finger
spaces in between.



Numeracy and Maths

Moving forward we are approaching learningacross the curriculum differently in Primary 1. Instead of the topics already being decidedwe have asked the children what they wonderabout the world and they generated somegreat questions for us to explore. 
This term we will begin looking at answeringthe questions about space and dinosaurs. We are looking forward to trialling this. 

In Numeracy this term, we will be
working on subtraction. We will be
learning different strategies to help us
subtract. We will also be working on
the numbers to 20. 

In Maths, we will be learning about
time. We will be learning and ordering
the days of the week and months of
the year. We will be sequencing events
as well as identifying o’clock times.
We will also learn about symmetry and
will be creating symmetrical pictures. 

Learning across the
curriculum


